
Good morning Karen,  

 

It was nice to speak with you this morning! After reviewing all of the responses, we 

wanted to inform you that the anticipated award amount you will receive for the SA 

COVID-19 Recovery Fund will be $40,816.33. Please note that final grant awards are 

contingent upon the review and approval of the Office of the New York State 

Comptroller and the Division of Budget. OPDV is currently working on receiving those 

approvals and will notify you as soon as a final determination is provided. If approvals 

are granted, we will work with you on developing a budget and workplan for the final 

contract.  

 

Thank you for your interest in this funding and your continued dedication to survivors 

and their families.  

 

Best,  

Máire  

 

Máire Cunningham 

Pronouns: she/her/hers 

Performance and Operations Administrator / Bureau of Finance & Administration 

maire.cunningham@opdv.ny.gov / 518-457-5987 
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